December 2018 Newsletter



Calvary School

PO Box 672 Madison AL 35758 Phone (256) 682-4442 www.calvary-school.org

Carla's Desk

Hello Everyone,

Semester reports are due February 1st. You have 2 months to get them ready. They are located at www.calvary-school.org on the "Forms" page at the bottom of the page. If you need them mailed to you, contact me ASAP so that I can get them to you in time.

Calvary School has it's own Facebook page where all of Calvary's families can come together to share ideas, ask questions, buy and sell their curriculum and much more. All you have to do is go to www.facebook.com make yourself an account, if you don't already have one, search for "Calvary Families" and send a friend request. This for Calvary Families only. If I do not recognize the name I will not accept the friend request.

Please come and share with all of the other families, keep it clean please, get the kids involved and lets see how much we can share and get to know each other.

As always the newsletters will be posted on Calvary's website www.calvary-school.org.

Please feel free to check out the web links that are listed on Calvary's website. There are many fun and educational sites for parents and students. If anyone has any websites that they would like to share. Please email them to <u>calvaryschool_carla.floyd@yahoo.com</u> . I will review them and post them. They do need to be educationally based or informational to homeschooling parents. The more fun the better!!!

December Birthday's

Bentley Phillips	12-1
Gavin Clark	12-3
Logan Stancil	12-4
Hagen Williams	12-6
Caden Rodriguez	12-13
Julianne Rozar	12-15
Emily Smith	12-17
Shelby Thrasher	12-21
Michelle Davis	12-23
Thomas Williams III	12-23
Bailee Aaron	12-24
Nyles Davis	12-27
Tessa Baker	12-30